
COMMENT CARDS Policy 

 

    The Roscommon Area District Library is a public library, and as such input from our   

    patrons is vitally important to us.  Please feel free to contact us at any time about  

    any issue you want to raise. 

 

    Comment cards are also available at the main library and the Lyon Twp. Branch  

    and the public is always welcome at the monthly meeting of our Library Board of   

    Trustees.  (See the calendar for meeting dates.) 

 

    Optionally, you may use the comment cards at the  library desk.  If you    

    would like a response from the library, please include a way we can reach you.   

    Otherwise, you may choose for your communication to be anonymous. 

 

    The comments you leave on this web page will reach all library staff, as well as our    

    Board of Trustees.  If you just need to contact an individual staff member, please see  

    our staff Director. 
 


